
 

 
 

  
   

 
 

 
 

  
   

 
 

 

  

     
      

 

     

  
    

       
    

  
 

     
    

 
            

 
 

           

       
 

    
 

 
    

   
 
 

 

CITIZENS OF FREELY ASSOCIATED STATES RESIDENCY CLASSIFICATION EXCEPTION 
Residency Classification Office 

Administration Building Room 210 
P.O. Box 210066, Tucson, AZ 85721-0066 

Phone: 520–621-3113 
Email: reg-rco@arizona.edu 

To receive a decision for this exception request prior to the first day of classes, you must submit this form and all appropriate documentation by 
the deadline as notated on our website. Additional information about exception deadlines can be found by navigating to the forms and exceptions 
page on: https://www.registrar.arizona.edu/residency. Please email the form and documentation to reg-rco@arizona.edu.

Students Name:_____________________________________________________Date:__________________________ 

Students ID Number:_______________________________________________________________________________ 

University of Arizona email:_________________________________________________________________________ 

Check one: ☐New student
Semester ☐Spring ☐Summer

☐Continuing student
☐Fall 20___________ 

Tuition Policy for Citizens of Freely Associated States Exception 

Tuition and residency classification policy for Arizona’s three state universities (The University of Arizona, Arizona 
State University and Northern Arizona University) is set by the Arizona Board of Regents as authorized by the Arizona 
State Legislature. The general rule for resident classification for tuition purposes includes evidence of 12 months 
continued physical presence with concurrent permanent intent to be a resident of Arizona. The Arizona Board of Regents 
Policy on Residency can be found at: https://www.azregents.edu/policy-manual. 

If, however, a student can demonstrate the following condition they may be eligible for an Arizona residency 
classification for tuition purposes without meeting the one-year durational requirement: 

1) The student is a citizen of the Federated States of Micronesia, the Republic of the Marshall Islands, or the
Republic of Palau.

Attach one of the following to verify your claim to the Citizens of Freely Associated States exception:

☐ A copy of your passport for the Federated States of Micronesia, the Republic of the Marshall Islands, or the Republic of
Palau. OR
☐ A copy of your birth certificate for the Federated States of Micronesia, the Republic of the Marshall Islands, or the
Republic of Palau.

The information provided in this petition is true. I understand that if I am found to have made a false or misleading 
statement in this petition, I may be subject to discipline including dismissal from the University of Arizona. 

Signature:_____________________________________________________________ Date:______________________ 
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